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We at the ACT Palestine Forum feel deeply concerned and distressed after a day full of escalating 
violence in the Gaza Strip and its surrounding area. The resulting potential for major escalation 
throughout all of Palestine and Israel is extremely likely. The ACT Palestine Forum extends its 
heartfelt empathy and concern to all affected innocent civilians and their families, and we lift them 
up in prayer during these challenging and uncertain times.  
 
The current situation demands our critical attention. As a local forum deeply committed to promoting 
the rights and well-being of the Palestinian people, we recognize the urgent need to respond efficiently 
and effectively to the crisis in Gaza. We have been in close coordination and communication with 
ACT Secretariat and with our dedicated colleagues on the ground in Gaza to assess the immediate 
needs and ensure that our response is timely and impactful.  
 
Assessing the immediate needs on the ground is an exceptional challenge due to the current situation. 
We are currently collecting data that will inform our plans as a forum and as ACT Alliance to provide 
critical needed assistance to those affected by the war.  
 
Our response efforts will encompass a wide array of vital humanitarian interventions including 
delivering crucial psychological support to individuals wrestling with the emotional aftermath of the 
warfare. 
 
We wish to emphasize the protracted nature of the Gaza Strip's enduring blockade, which has 
persisted since 2007, resulting in countless violations upon the basic rights of its population. In 
response to these distressing circumstances, we not only demand an immediate cessation of this 
blockade but also strongly advocate for the establishment of a fair and enduring peace that will secure 
the restoration of these essential rights to all people. 
 
Furthermore, as members of the ACT Palestine Forum, we are in strong agreement in denouncing the 
violation of sacred sites, especially Al Aqsa Mosque and ongoing harassment faced by Christian sites 
and pilgrims. We acknowledge the significance of safeguarding and upholding the sanctity of these 
locations. Additionally, we sincerely appeal to the international community to stand with us in our 
endeavours to address the root causes of the conflict and uphold the principles of international 
humanitarian law.  
 
As members of the ACT Palestine Forum, we strongly call for an immediate and peaceful resolution 
to this conflict. Our unconditional commitment is to ensure the well-being and fundamental rights of 
all individuals involved. 
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